
Sept 12, 2022 

PRICE INCREASE ANNOUNCEMENT:  

To Our Valued Customers; 

Please note that effective Nov 1, 2022, Morris National will have a price adjustment driven by 

supplier increase and significant increases in freight costs incurred since mid 2021.  

The increase will impact all Gummy Zone products. 

A Morris National Sales representative will be contacting you with the details as well as supporting 

documentation as it pertains to the products impacted. 

We are confident you will continue to be pleased with our products and services.  We look forward to 

continued business together.  

Please do not hesitate to reach out should you have any questions regarding this price movement. 

Regards, 

Tom Sauvageau 
Vice President Sales - Canada 
Morris National Inc.  




